
                                     

 

 

 
 

To: All North Newnton Parishioners and Friends of the Hall              November 2022 

 

 

A very successful and well attended Quiz Night was held on Saturday 29 October at 

Rushall Village Hall with our fantastic Quiz Leader Paula who did her usual superb 

job and kept us all in order! 

Thanks to all our helpers and raffle prize donaters and of course the quizzers who all 

want to come back next year!  

We made £600 after expenses, of which £300 goes to the Hall fund and £300 to St 

James Church. 

On Monday 10 October at the Pewsey Area Board meeting, we were successful in 
our application for grant money towards fencing and gates for Barnard Meadow, so 
progress for this ongoing project. 
 
We are continuing with grant applications and fundraising for both the Hall and 
Barnard Meadow.  
   
 
HILCOTT VILLAGE HALL TRUSTEES AND MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

  

             

     

  


